# MOONBI PUBLIC SCHOOL

PH: 02 67603151 email; moonbi-p-school@det nsw-edu au Find us on School Stream or Like us Facebook



### Calendar

March

Wed 24- Hockey Gala day Thus 25- Life Education

Fri 26- Assembly- Hawks presentation

April

Thurs 1- Easter Hat Parade

Thurs 1- Last day of term

Mon 19- Staff Development Day

Tues 20- Students return

#### Special days

Library

Hawks - Tuesday

Rosellas - Wednesday

Magpies - Tuesday

Sport

Thursdays

Newsletter

Monday

#### Student of the Week

Student of the week is awarded to a student who has worked consistently in the classroom as well as demonstrating kindness and resilience.



This week's student of the week is Seth. My favourite subjects are sport and technology. I like sport because I like running around and having fun and I like technology because of the robots. I like going to the skate park with the boys. My favourite sport is footy and I like watching NRL with my dad. My favourite food is spaghetti.

#### **Principals Message**

Welcome to week 9!

The term is racing by. Thank you to those people who were able to attend our P&C meeting last week. I would like to thank our outgoing executive members, Cheryl Johnson, Terry Johnson and Kim Kelly for their hard work and commitment to Moonbi Public School. A full overview of our new executive follows in the P&C News.

On Thursday, we welcome Life Education to our school. Students will engage in different activities depending on their age, in a program that is always engaging. A big thanks to the P&C, who have covered the \$12 per student cost for the day. Next week we will have an Easter Hat Parade before heading into the holidays. Further information will be sent home tomorrow.

Mel Wood Principal

#### Around the School

Students have been learning about time and using hands on materials to read analogue and digital clocks.



Students have been developing programs to guide their Beebots around a shape mat. Building algorithms to program our Beebots helps to build strong computational thinking skills.



Using LEGO robotics, students have built movable designs, and used their coding skills to have their builds complete different tasks.



# More mathematics resources you might like to use at home:

# **ABC** Education

The ABC Education website has a range of maths games that parents and students can play at home.

https://education.abc.net.au/home#!/resources/-/mathematics/all/interactive

Gobbling Goblins is one example of the interactive games available.



Subject: Mathematics Years: F.1,2,3

Welcome to "The Toadstool Bistro", the hottest diner in Goblin Town.

In this maths game Maître d' Grundle is in a panic! The Gobbling Goblins, three fierce food critics, have arrived at The Toadstool Bistro and they're determined to put your kitchen to the test!

Your goal is to keep the food coming for these ghastly gourmets.

Use your maths skills to create fearsome feasts for the fussiest foodies!

Prove your numeric knowledge, beat the clock and maybe win the coveted Golden Goblin award.

## Picture books

At school we use picture books to discuss mathematics concepts. These books are fun to read and talk about at home to support this learning:









There are many others available in the school and town libraries.



Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our AGM and general meeting on Thursday. It was great to see so many people there. A huge thank you to Kim Kelly, Terry Johnson and Cheryl Johnson, who have worked tirelessly on the P&C executive. While each will remain a P&C member, they have decided to retire from the executive. We thank them for their commitment and dedication to Moonbi Public School.

James Goodfellow, former P&C president and local community member, has been elected as president. James is a local community member, who is committed to Moonbi Public School.

Our new executive members are:

President: James Goodfellow

Vice Presidents: Keiron Nixon, Lisa Camilleri

Secretary: Vacant

Tresurer: Lena Geppert

Canteen Supervisor: Rochelle Irwin

Canteen Committee: Keiron Nixon, Sam Coulter

Clothing Pool Supervisor: Lisa Camilleri Student Banking Officer: Lena Geppert Student Banking assistant: Rochelle Irwin

For any further information regarding your P&C contact us either by phoning the President or by email. Enjoy your week. We hope to see you soon.

President: Mr James Goodfellow 0428 668 180 email: moonbipublicschoolpandc@affilaite.com